

Message from the Vice Chancellor

Dear Students,

Welcome to CMR University!

I am delighted to have you join our vibrant academic community.

As the Vice Chancellor, I am committed to ensuring that your time here is both enriching and transformative.

At CMR University, we strive to provide a holistic education that goes beyond academics. Our dedicated faculty, state-of-the-art facilities, and diverse extracurricular activities are designed to help you develop the skills and knowledge needed to excel in your chosen fields and to become well-rounded individuals.

Your journey here will be filled with opportunities to learn, grow, and make lasting connections. I encourage you to take full advantage of everything our university has to offer, from engaging in innovative projects and research to participating in clubs and societies.

We are here to support you every step of the way, and I am confident that with your passion and dedication, you will achieve great success.

Once again, welcome to CMR University. I look forward to witnessing your accomplishments and contributions to our community

Warm regards,



Dr. H B Raghavendra Vice Chancellor CMR University

